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Purpose: This Note to Industry (NTI) serves as a notice to inform all stakeholders to 

submit applications for WSH Co-Ordinator and Approved Training Provider (ATP) via 

the SHENA website. 

 

As part of the Safety, Health and Environment National Authority (SHENA) continuous 

improvement towards providing a more efficient application process, we are pleased to inform 

that applications for WSH Co-Ordinator and Approved Training Provider (ATP) shall be 

submitted online via the SHENA website. 

 

This is effective from Monday 29th May 2023. Any applications submitted via email after the 

issuance of this NTI are required to be re-submitted online. 

 

Applications for WSH Co-Ordinator shall be submitted via this link. Applications for ATP shall be 

submitted via this link. 

 

Should further clarifications be required on this matter, please email your enquiries to 

wshapplication@shena.gov.bn or contact the SHENA Office general line at + 673 238 2000 / +673 

272 2200 anytime during office hours. 
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